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23rd July 2021 E VERY MOMENT MATTERS! 

And so the day has come when we must say a very sad goodbye to our lovely Swifts—

the most awesome and incredible bunch of great people that we will miss very much. 

After a difficult year for us all, the time together has become so much more precious and 

we have been truly privileged to have had so many wonderful moments with this super 

class.  

Good luck Swifts! Keep true to yourself and continue to be nothing less that  awesome!  



Swifts’ Sports Day 



Swifts’ Pizza and Bowling Treat!  



The Swifts’ End of Year Play—Alice in Wonderland! 






